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RoAF  is  essentially  a  faith-based  organisation  that  relies  on  prayer. 
Below and overleaf we offer some prayer pointers, but please feel free to 
add your own items as they come to mind. Prayer is our connection with 
God’s ultimate power source and, without prayer support, this work would 
achieve nothing of lasting value. 

Packing, ploughing and playing ...

The packing team in Horley usually meets on the first and third Friday 
of each month but this month the third Friday is Good Friday, meaning 
that  the  team’s  next  packing  session  will  be  on  2nd May.  Our  packing 
teams, both in Horley and in south Wales, are getting older (and frailer!) 
but they remain enthusiastic - come and join them!

The needs in Romania no longer have the public focus that they once 
had but  there  are  still  many households  who are  being left  behind by 
progress elsewhere in the country.  We are providing help of some sort to 
approximately 400 households on a regular basis.
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Give thanks …
1. For the safe installation of the additional panels.

Give thanks …
1. For the continuity of support for our work in Romania.
Please pray …
1. For our dedicated packers, for good health and continued enthusiasm, 

and for some additional help too.

We have finally been able to instal the second set of solar panels at 
Casa Neemia.  These panels were donated to us but poor weather and a 
shortage of contractors delayed their installation.  The panels will help to 
reduce the costs of providing accommodation at Casa Neemia and we hope 
that they will generate sufficient power to give a surplus which can be 
sold back into the grid.

Casa  Neemia  is  now  home  to  15  people,  both  Romanians  and 
Ukrainians.   The latter  are  families  from the area now dominated by 
Russia  and  include  one  disabled  person  who  needs  ongoing  medical 
treatment.  There is good co-operation between the two groups.

Our dedicated staff and volunteers have been able to help many people 
during the past few months. This help can be in the form of clothing and 
household items, sponsored payments for firewood or as part of the food 
distribution.  In addition, we have been offered the opportunity to hold a 
pre-Easter appeal at two branches of a local supermarket chain.

Please pray …
1. For a successful collection at the supermarkets.
Power to the people ...
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